
ST. PAUL’S ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR SUNDAY, JUNE 27, 2021 
 
 

RENSHAW 
 

Sincere condolences are extended to Mary Jo & Richard Johnson and the family of  
George Renshaw, who passed away on June 18, 2021 in his 105th year. 

George was a long-time member of St. Paul’s and will be missed. 
  

 
 

HALLYBURTON 
 

Sincere condolences are extended to Deb and John Melnyk, Dolly and the family of  
Albert Hallyburton, Deb’s father, who passed away on June 13, 2021. 

Our thoughts and prayers are with Deb and her family.  
 

 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
 

Wishing Bob a great 80th birthday this Friday! 
Congratulations and best wishes from your St. Paul’s family. 

 

 
 
 

WOMEN’S MISSION CIRCLE – BASKET AUCTION – CANADIANA BASKET 
 

St. Paul’s Mission Circle group is having a silent auction of themed baskets!   

This is our first offering – a basket filled with Canadian Fun! 

There are Canadian decorations, socks, wine, cider, napkins and more!   

As of this email, the leading bid is $100! 

Just record your name, phone number and bid by June 27th and you could be celebrating with these fun 

items!  Please make sure your bid is at least $1 more than the previous bid.  We will call you if you are the 

highest bidder.  Our lucky bidder can pick up the basket on June 28th or we will deliver it to you.   

You can also visit the church during office hours during the week, or call the office to bid, 

or if you want to check your bid.   Help us raise funds for a new roof for the  

Graduate Nursing School in India by being part of our silent auction.  
  
 
 

TOW ROW YOUTH CAMPS 
 

June 25th (tomorrow) is the last day to register for the FREE Two Row Youth Camps held in July and August 
at Chiefswood Park, Ohsweken.  For more information, please email tworowinfo@gmail.com. 

A poster with additional information is attached as a PDF with this email. 
 

 
  

IN-PERSON WORSHIP 
 

All members are encouraged to wear their name tags – this will be helpful  
to identify the faces behind the masks! 

 

Thank you to all who pre-register with the office as this enables us to put together an attendance list to 
speed entry on Sunday morning.  Additionally, pre-registration ensures that we remain within the limits of 

our building capacity, in accordance with current public health directives. 
 

If you wish to have your name on the list as “attending each Sunday”, please contact the office to make 
those arrangements.  In the event that you are not able to attend on a certain Sunday, please advise the 

office so that our numbers may be adjusted accordingly. 
 

 

https://www.ferrisfuneral.com/obituary/george-renshaw
http://www.lynnstonefuneralhome.com/obituaries-details.php?id=3289
mailto:tworowinfo@gmail.com


 
 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS  
 

REGULAR OFFICE HOURS WILL BE  
MONDAY TO THURSDAY FROM 9 AM TO 12 NOON.  

 
Outside of office hours, please leave email and phone messages   

and someone will get back to you as soon as possible.  
  

 
 

UPCOMING SUMMER YOUTH ACTIVITIES (ADULTS WELCOME!) 
 

CYCLING:  Lynn Valley Trail July 17 

Cycling to Dover and back 

Meet at Memorial Park, Simcoe at1:00 pm 

Bike to Dover, eat at Willie's 

Bike back to Simcoe 

Total time:  about 3 hours 

Bring sunscreen and water & hat 

Please contact the office at 519-426-1845 or email sppc@kwic.com 

 
  

PADDLING:  Grand River August 26 

Paddling up to(ward) Chiefswood Park and back 

Meet at 2379 Sixth Line, Six Nations 3:00 PM 

Paddle upstream to(ward) Chiefswood  

and then back downstream 

Total Paddle time:  about 2 hours paddling 

Post-Paddle:  Hotdogs and s'mores consumed 

Bring sunscreen and water & hat 

   Please contact the office at 519-426-1845 or email sppc@kwic.com 
 

 If you have your own lifejacket, it is best to bring it. Youth is 12-30 for these events, 
but supporters are welcome!  Please RSVP as it is really helpful to have numbers!  

Non-canoeists are welcome! Bring your own chair and a friend! 

 

 
 

CONTACT US   
Questions or comments, please contact sppc@kwic.com  or call 519-426-1845.     

To unsubscribe, please click here.    
 

 
 
 
  

 

 
 
  
  
  
  
 

mailto:sppc@kwic.com
mailto:sppc@kwic.com
mailto:sppc@kwic.com
mailto:sppc@kwic.com

